
Chair Taylor and members of the committee,
For the first time in my 42 year association with ODA as a farmer and conservation specialist I am hesitate to support their budget. 
Their support has decreased to the Soil and Water Conservation District depise the fact that the districts help ODA , DEQ and 
ODFW achieve their goals.
I do urge your support of their budget 
Thank you


